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MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF CAPPAMORE — KILMALLOCK to be held on Thursday,

19" January 2023.

Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Carey

| will move at the next meeting of the Cappamore Kilmallock Municipal District that Limerick City and
County Council address objective T12 of the Kilmallock Local Area Plan [supporting the future
development of Kilmallock Railway Station] by calling for a feasibility study with a view to re-open

the station.

REPLY:

If the motion as submitted is proposed and seconded at the Municipal District Meeting, Limerick City
and County Council will correspond with the Minister for Transport on the request to prepare a

feasibility report on the re-opening of Kilmallock Station.
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Trevor McKechnie
Senior Executive Engineer
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Meeting of the Municipal District of Cappamore Kilmallock
to be held on 19% January, 2023

Notice of Motion Submitted by Councillor ). Egan:
“I will move at the next meeting of the Cappamore/Kilmallock Municipal District that Irish

water in conjunction with Limerick City and County Council make sufficient Capital Funds
available to properly repair the leakage in the water schemes in the Cappamore /Kilmallock

District.”

Reply:
This Question was referred to Irish Water (Reference No: 58473).

Once a reply is received, | will forward it to you without delay.

A/Senior Executive Officer,
Water Services

Date 17* January, 2023



